
D E P A R T M E N T  O F  H E A L T H  A N D  H U M A N  S E R V I C E S

If you can volunteer, please register by filling out the
registration form by Wednesday, January 22, 2025

Click Here to Link to Registration Form
Or Scan the QR Code

Volunteers NeededVolunteers NeededVolunteers Needed
Wednesday, January 29, 2025 | 8 p.m. through 

Thursday, January 30, 2025 | 3 a.m.

QRL HER

The Point-in-Time (PIT) Count provides a snapshot of the

individuals and families experiencing homelessness in a

geographical area, over the course of one night.

What is the PIT Count?

Groups of volunteers will be out looking for people who

are unhoused in areas where the unhoused shelter and

congregate.  They will be approaching those they meet

and asking to conduct a survey.  Giveaways may also be

available.  

How will the Count be done?

Participating in the survey will help plan for resources and services for those experiencing

homelessness in our Community.  The data is used to help Montgomery County in our effort to

end homelessness.  HUD requires the count to determine the allocation of funding to

Communities.  Those experiencing homelessness who participate in the survey will be sharing

their voice and point of view to this important effort.  

How does taking the Survey help?

Volunteer Training will be provided on the night of the event,

Wednesday, January 29, 2025 at the following locations:  

Piccard Office Building, 1301 Piccard Drive, 1st Floor

Conference Room, Rockville 20850

Silver Spring Civic Building, 1 Veterans Place, The Great

Hall, Silver Spring, 20910.

Training Opportunities:
Training Schedule:

Dinner will be served at 7:30 p.m.

Training will begin at 8 p.m. 

Count deployment will begin at 10 p.m.

Count Activities will begin at 11 p.m.

To learn more visit our website:  www.montgomerycountymd.gov/homelessness
Contact us at HHSPIT@montgomerycountymd.gov

Join us for the Annual Point-in-Time Count

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9VPLVFZ

